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My family supports agriculture in this state as it is a great economic engine and provides quality food
throughout the world. We support the C&H Hog Farm. They have gone above and beyond to
be good stewards of the environment and good neighbors to the Buffalo River watershed.
It’s our wishes that they are afforded all permits needed to continue their operation.
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